
Support Groups
Memory Loss Solutions®          

EHL Campus Support Group 
Monday,Monday,  December 2ndDecember 2nd

5:00 - 6:00 pm 
@ Main Campus

Tuesday,Tuesday,  December 17thDecember 17th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 
@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday,Thursday,  December 12th & 26thDecember 12th & 26th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

Our Park is available for residents, 
friends, family members, and staff 
all during the year. You can enjoy 
a stroll along the walking path, 
a round of golf on our putting 
green, or simply have a seat and 
enjoy each other’s company. The 
gate code is always the current 
year (for example, 2019). Enjoy it!

Enjoy our Park!

We recently celebrated a very special birthday at EHL... Norma from 
our Willow Home turned 100! Her family came to celebrate with us 
and shared these really great pics. Please join us in congratulating 
Norma on this milestone birthday. 

From all of us From all of us 
here at EHL, here at EHL, 
we wish you we wish you 

the happiest of the happiest of 
holidays!holidays!

DECEMBER

2019

VOL. 15
ISSUE 12 M O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E RM O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E R

VillageVillage
VoiceVoice

www.EHLMemoryVillage.com



Dee Dee was born and grew up in Sacramento, California. She is the proud 
mother to three grown children and grandma to six grandchildren (two of them 
are pictured here with her). Dee Dee also has three fuzzy family members - two 
cats named Bootsie and Precious, a dog named Twinky, and a ferret named 
Babygirl. In her free time, she loves to spend time with her grandkids and her 
pets. She also enjoys being outdoors.  
Dee Dee joined EHL in October of 2015 and currently works as the Resident 
Coordinator of our Cascade Home. When asked why she likes working at EHL, 
Dee Dee replied, “I have learned a lot working here at EHL. Everyone is friendly 
and it is rewarding to work with our residents.”

We are pleased to announce that Dee Dee is our 
December 2019 Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighTEmployee SpotlighT
Dee Dee @ Cascade HomeDee Dee @ Cascade Home

Dee Dee’s Words of Wisdom:

“Always smile!”
Thank you, Dee Dee, for your hard work and your dedication!

In RemembranceIn Remembrance

Pat came to EHL in January of 2014. Dee 
Dee, Resident Coordinator of our Cascade 
Home, shared with us, “Pat was a funny 
guy who loved to smile. He enjoyed going 
on van rides and walks in the Park. He 
really loved music and dancing. We loved 
him and will miss him very much.” Pat 
passed away at the age of 84.

Patrick “Pat” GlennPatrick “Pat” Glenn
Wanda came to EHL in March of 2017. 
Amee, our Administrator, commented, 
“Wanda was such a feisty and 
independent woman! I will miss her 
hugs and jokes. She always seemed to 
be living in the moment and enjoying 
her time no matter what she was doing.” 
Wanda passed away at the age of 82.

Wanda McNuttWanda McNutt

George came to EHL in May of 2014. EHL 
staff shared that, “George was so kind 
to all who visited the Redwood Home. 
He had a great sense of humor. He loved 
wearing his cowboy hat everyday. We will 
miss our cowboy, with his kind words and 
warm smile.” George passed away at the 
age of 94. 

George SpragueGeorge Sprague

Marian came to EHL in March of 2015. 
Erika, Resident Coordinator of our 
Cedar Home, shared with us, “Marian 
was full of joy. She loved music and 
loved dancing. She had a big smile and 
captured everyone’s hearts. She was 
loved deeply and will be deeply missed.” 
Marian passed away at the age of 96. 

Marian McDowMarian McDow

Linda came to EHL in May of 2017. 
Amee, our Administrator, shared with us 
that, “I will miss her stories and advice 
about life. She was always offering some 
insight that would either brighten your 
day or make you think deeper.” Linda 
passed away at the age of 75. We will 
miss her wonderful smile. 

Linda ZeidmanLinda Zeidman


